

# Peak District Local Access Forum

**On: Thursday 23rd June 2016**

**At: Aldern House, Board Room**

## Agenda

Start: 10:00 am

1. Apologies and introduction	
2. Minutes from the last meeting, 10 <sup>th</sup> March 2016	
3. Matters arising	
4. MoorLife	Debra Wilson MFF
5. Pedal Peak update	Claire O'Reilly/ Tim Nicholson
6. Green Lanes update	Sue Smith
7. Derbyshire CC ROWIP Work Programme for 2016/17	Gill Millward
8. Access update	Sue Smith
9. SW Peak – Access workshop	Carol Parsons
10. Any Other Business	
11. Date and venue of next meeting Thursday 22 <sup>nd</sup> September – Aldern House	

Close: 12:45 pm

Lunch : 1pm